
From: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/24/2013 10:03:05 AM
Subject: RE: IBM

Christian, I am in the office all day today – please call me on my cell at 606-5460 – thanks, Jimmy
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 4:46 PM

To: Earley, Jimmy

Subject: RE: IBM
 
                No, but I’ll talk to her about it this week…remind me on Thursday, if I haven’t answered in the meantime.
 
                You around tomorrow?  I wanna call you briefly about Proviso 117.124.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Earley, Jimmy 

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 3:21 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: IBM
 
Christian,
 
I know you are slammed but wanted to know if you have any updates on the IBM Global Delivery Center.  They did 
call last week to check on our progress.  Thanks, Jimmy
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